
 

 

 

    

        

  

    

   

  

 

 

 

 

    

  

           

                                                                                                                                             

  

                                                                   

      

                                                                        

 

 

Friday, January 6, 2017 

Dear parents and neighbours, 

I hope you have had a joyful time with your family and friends during the holiday season and your new year 

is off to a great start. I am inviting you to my Ward Council Meeting to discuss and address issues at your 

schools, to talk about parent involvement and ways to effect changes at the Board.  Superintendents of 

Education and I will be sharing the latest Board information and other program updates.  School council 

chairs and co-chairs please bring forward issues that affect your schools. 

At the  meeting, we  will be electing  new parent representatives to  represent Ward 20 on  the Parent  

Involvement Advisory Committee  (PIAC), and the French as a  Second  Language Advisory Committee (FSLAC). 

If you’re an interested parent who would like to interact directly with trustees and senior staff at the Board  

providing us with your best advice, please forward  me  your name  to be included in the ballot.  It’s important 

that our Ward is represented at the table.  

See you on the  16th,  

YOU’RE INVITED! 

WARD  COUNCIL MEETING 

A regular meeting of parents, school community, Trustee and Board staff of schools in the ward.

MONDAY, JANUARY 16, 2017 

6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

JB Tyrrell Sr. Public School 

10 Corinthian Blvd. 

(Pharmacy and north of Huntingwood) 

PIAC and FSLAC representatives will be nominated and elected 

to represent Ward 20 at the Board. 

Light dinner will be served and child minding service is provided.

Interpretation available upon request.

http://www.torontopiac.com/
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/community/howtogetinvolved/communityadvisorycommittees/frenchasasecondlanguageadvisorycommittee.aspx
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